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November 15, 2014

The Honorable Nikki R. Haley
Office of the Governor

1205 Pendleton Street
Columbia, South Carolina 29201

Dear Governor Haley:

Our son, Joseph Philip Jumper of Troop 850 and the Pee Dee Area Council, recently completed
his Eagle Scout Project and passed his final Board of Review. We have scheduled his Eagle
Scout Ceremony for November 22, 2014 at The First Presbyterian Church of Myrtle Beach in
Myrtle Beach, South Carolina.

Joseph worked to plan, design, and start construction of an overall master plan to an existing
fire pit at The First Presbyterian Church of Myrtle Beach. He worked closely with a landscape
architect and the church’s Property Committee to develop this area into an outdoor worship,
educational, and fellowship area. Through his efforts, there are six additional future projects as

part of his master plan and design. Through his construction of the phase one benches, he also
set the architectural standards for the design.

Joseph is a Senior at Myrtle Beach High School, Student Body President, and a member of the
National Honor Society. loseph is a student leader for several Christian groups at his school and
also for his church Youth Group. He also plays percussion in two separate music groups at his
church. Joseph plans to attend college and then seminary to become a Minister and focus on

youth. Joseph’s personality and ideals truly embody the Scouting Spirit of doing a good turn
daily.

| am writing to request a letter of commendation and congratulations from you to display and
as a memento of his outstanding accomplishment. | would appreciate any type of letter you

could send to help Joseph celebrate his accomplishment. Thank you in advance for your time
and consideration.

Sincerely,

T AN

Joe and Debbie Jumper

Joseph and Debra Jumper
816 44™ Avenue North
Myrtle Beach, South Carolina
jdjumper@sc.rr.com



